
MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY 
General Meeting Minutes 
 
Date:  11/21/20 
Start time:   9:30 AM, at the Redwing Field 
Present:   12 members, 0 guests 
 
● Minutes from the previous meeting were accepted as posted on the club web site. 
● Peter Jagich reported for Warren Batson that the club membership stands at about 40. 
● Fred DiMaria presented and discussed the proposed budget for 2021.  This would 

include setting membership dues for all members at $140 each.  This is regardless of 
hours worked, since this has been an unusual year with lack of opportunities for 
meeting normal work hours.  Glenn Stubbs made a motion to accept the proposed 
budget, seconded by Rob Schulze.  All present voted as yes. 

● Peter opened the floor one last time for any nominations for club officer positions for 
2021.  Since there were no nominations made, Peter made a motion that the secretary 
cast a vote for the whole slate of officers.  This was seconded by Bob Magee.  The 
secretary cast the yes vote.  The officers for 2021 are as follows: 

President: Peter Jagich 
Vice President: Rob Schulze 
Secretary: Flavio Ambrosini 
Treasurer: Fred DiMaria 
Membership: Warren Batson 
Safety Officer: Jerry Rohling 
Director at Large: Otto Loorents 
Director at Large: Bill Bernart 
Director at Large: John Cossa 
Wallkill Chairmen: Robert VanDerMeulen 
Redwing Chairmen: Rob Schulze 
News Letter Editor: Peter Gregory 
Activities Director: (open) 

● Peter reminded members that the Wallkill field is closed to flying until next April. The 
Redwing is being used on the weekends, but there is a possibility that the field is 
available since the soccer teams use only as a backup for practice sessions.  We still 
would need to defer to them if they are using it. 

● The membership renewal forms will be updated shortly and posted on the club’s 
website. 

● A vote was held for the proposal made by Peter at the last meeting to make changes to 
the Bylaws to handle voting via email or virtual “Zoom” meetings due to the current 
Covid-19 impact to regular meetings. All present voted as yes. 

● The board will discuss setting dates for next year, and how to approach handling with 
the church on future meetings in regards to the current COVID pandemic. 

 
 
Meeting adjourned:   9:58 AM 
Minutes submitted by:   Flavio Ambrosini 
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